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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: RO499 -UNOCAL #5367, 500 Bancroft Ave, San Leandro
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Mon 6/16/2014 1:30 PM
End: Mon 6/16/2014 1:30 PM
Duration: 0 hours

I spoke with Katherine Brandt re UNOCAL #5367 located at 500 Bancroft Ave, San Leandro.  She called in response to 
ACEH’s most recent Directive, dated June 12, 2014, which requested an additional round of contacting potential well 
properties in the vicinity of the site.  Ms. Brandt indicated this had been performed and addressed in a meeting with ACEH 
which I had been unable to attend.  This was confirmed. 


